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June 8, 2022 
 
RE: Request for no-cost extension, Award # 2019-ZB-BX-0006  
Digital Transformation of Community Supervision (DTCS) 
 
Latanza Wilson, DOJ Grant Manager/State Policy Advisor 
Department of Justice 
 
 
Dear Ms. Wilson,  
 
We are writing to request a no-cost extension for BJA Award # 2019-ZB-BX-0006 Digital 
Transformation of Community Supervision (DTCS). This contract award began October 1, 2019, 
and is set to terminate on September 30, 2022. Due to the delayed funding for this grant and 
unforeseen circumstances related to the COVID-19 pandemic, we were unable to meet certain 
implementation plans for this project.  
 
The Pinal County Attorney’s Office requests to extend the Award # 2019-ZB-BX-0006 
termination date from September 30, 2022, to September 30, 2023. This will provide sufficient 
time to implement the recommendations from the short-term stakeholder committees, and allow 
us to focus on enhancements to the platform, develop policies and procedures, complete a cost-
effectiveness analysis and explore interoperability.   
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
___________________________ 
Jeffrey McClure, Chairman 
Pinal County Board of Supervisors  
 
 

Kevin Cavanaugh 
Supervisor, District 1 
 
Mike Goodman 
Supervisor, District 2 
 
Stephen Q. Miller 
Supervisor, District 3 
 
Jeffrey McClure 
Supervisor, District 4 
 
Jeff Serdy 
Supervisor, District 5 
 
 
 
 


